
 

 

Welcome to 4TR 

Dear new class member, 

 

I am very excited to be able to warmly  

welcome you to your new class, 4TR. I am 

really looking forward to this year and 

you should be too as we have got so much to look  

forward to! To give you a bit of a taster,  we will be hopping into 

our time machines and travelling back to meet some  ‘Groovy 

Greeks’ as well as learning all about the ’Rotten Romans’.  We 

will also become ‘Water Experts’ and you will learn exactly why 

it rains and how it ends up trickling down our windows.   
 

I am sure you have some exciting plans for the Summer.  

Me too!  I am going on holiday to Spain to enjoy the 

beaches and the beautiful sea and hey,  I may even pick 

up some ideas for our water topic!  Of course, I will also 

be getting our classroom ready for the new term to 

make sure it is looking lovely for when you all arrive. I am sure you 

will have lots to share when we come back to school in September. If 

you have the time, it would be great if you could take the opportunity 

to do a little extra reading (I absolutely love reading on holiday). You 

could also spend some time practising your times tables ready to 

show off when you start Year 4. If you happen to be visiting Greece or 

Italy, it would be amazing if you could bring back any ancient clues 

about the Greeks or the Romans.   
 

Have a brilliant summer holiday and stay safe. I look forward to  

teaching you in September! 
 

Kind regards,  

Mr Ratcliffe 
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